
     

           
     

           
   

         

                                   
                                   
   

                                       
                             

                     

                             
                               

                 

Greater Lowell Tech junior heading to D.C. 
The Lowell Sun 
UPDATED: 03/12/2017 08:27:26 AM EDT 

TYNGSBORO ­­ Kenny Dela Cruz, a junior in the Carpentry program at Greater Lowell Technical High School, has been 

selected to represent Lowell as a National Youth Delegate to the 2017 Washington Youth Summit on the Environment at 
George Mason University. 

Dela Cruz joins a select group of 250 students from across the country to participate in an intensive, weeklong study of 
leadership in environmental science and conservation. Dela Cruz was chosen based on academic accomplishments and 

a demonstrated interest and excellence in leadership in the sciences and conservation studies. 

The Washington Youth Summit on the Environment is a unique student­leadership conference designed to develop and 

encourage future leaders in the important fields of environmental studies and conservation in the 21st century. 
Members include world­renowned scholars, distinguished scientists and award­winning university faculty members. 

Kenny Dela Cruz 

Sun staff photos can be ordered 
by visiting our SmugMug site. 


